
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021 10:01 AM 
'rja44@verizon.net' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10168-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Morning, Mr. Andre. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 

Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you ! 

Ton£ Hover 
COVlA.VlA.LssLoV\, De-put!j CLerlz I 

FLorLc{/il "PubLLc servLce COVlA.VlA.LssLoV\, 

2.5-4-0 SviuVlA./ilrc{ OlilR. B>ouLevlilrc{ 

TlilLLlilVllilSSee, FL 323jj 
PvioV\,e: (g50) -4-1-3-b-4-f,J-

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:23 PM 
To: 'Richard Andre' <rja44@verizon.net> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Andre . 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Ton£ Hover 
COVlA.VlA.L.ssLoV\, De-put!j CLerlz I 

FLorLcfa "PubLLc servLce COVlA.VlA.LssLov\. 

2.5-4-0 sviuVlA.lilrd Olillz B>ouLevcird 

T/ilLLlilvi/ilssee, FL 32.3jj 
Pviov\.e: (g50) -4-13-b-4-b J-

From: rja44=verizon .net@mg.gospringboard.io <rja44=verizon.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Richard Andre 

Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 5:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 

Seniors are on a fixed income, and are already paying premium prices for electric and other 
goods and services. It's bad enough prices are rising in all areas of what we need to purchase. 
Our electric bill has already risen significantly in the past year. Most people will not be able 
to afford these rate increases. Also, is it really necessary? FPL has a monopoly for electric 
services. We do not need any more increases. 
Please do whatever possible to keep our bills lower. It's the right thing to do. 

Thank you, 

Richard Andre 
2668 DEER CREEK EMERALD WAY CIR 
DEERFIELD BEACH FL, 33442-8612 
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